
Brunswick Reformed Church 
3535 Grafton Road – Brunswick, OH 44212  

Lead Pastor- Dan Toot  

Associate Pastor- Jay Carroll 
 

Worship Services 

Sunday  9:00  &  10:30 am 

Adult Sunday School 9:00 & Children’s Sunday School 10:30am 

www.b-r-c.org 
 

Where the love of Jesus is transforming lives…. 



Sunday, August 4 

Greeters (9) – Gina Koch 

 (10:30) – Jim and Eileen 

Smalley 

   

Nursery (9) – as needed 

(10:30) –Sheri Niedermyer, Ashley  

Kramer 

  

Ushers (9) – Guy Lenart, Holly  

Piorkowski 

(10:30) – Bob Besida, Eric Kramer 

   Assisting – Gary Brualdi, Ilze Fultz 

 

Hospitality Team – Shuster, Coyne 

  

Elder – Rick Meyer 

Deacon – Pete Nixon 

Sunday, July 28 Gathering Service 

Greeters (10:30) – Mark Herbert 

   

Nursery (10:30) –Renee Garapic,  

Maddie Cook 

  

Ushers (10:30) – Donna Cook,  

Stephanie Hansel 

   Assisting – Bob Besida, Eric Kramer 

  

Hospitality Team – Nixon, Feeney 

SERVING AT BRC 

Sunday, July 21 

Greeters (9) – Mike and Arleen Pasko 

 (10:30) – Kelly Rhue 
  

Nursery (9) – as needed 

(10:30) –Stephanie Hansel, Madison  

Hansel 
 

Ushers (9) – Bob Jacobs, Dennis Parker 

(10:30) – Phil Carroll, Bonnie Ansel 

   Assisting – Donna Cook, Stephanie  

                      Hansel 
 

Hospitality Team – Walker,  

Reichenbach 

  

Elder – Patty Carroll 

Deacon – Donna Cook 

To get a cd of any of our sermons, 
simply write “cd” and the requested 
date on your Welcome Card. You’ll 
find your requested cds on the shelf 
across from the kitchen. The sermon 
audio files and bulletins are available 
on the church website www.b-r-c.org. 



 
Please lift up Guy Lenart and his family over the loss of his brother 
Gary this week. There will be a memorial service for Gary here at BRC 
on Monday August 5th at 10:30am with a luncheon to follow. 
 
Update on Biagio Boytim: After 4 weeks of radiation Biagio had a CT 
scan this past week and the tumor has been reduced to very small  
particles. He will have an MRI in September and that will be the best 
picture of everything, but for right now they are praising God for this 
good news! 
 
Please keep our teenagers in your prayers this week. Today we have 
middle schoolers headed to Beaulah Beach for a week of church camp! 
Tomorrow morning, the high schoolers and leaders on the mission team 
are headed to Kentucky for a week of serving by providing a VBS  
program to kids and helping with other service projects. 
 
Continue faithful in prayer for those with ongoing health concerns:  
Rhonda Blauser, Biagio Boytim, Marie Buser, Bob Cooperrider, Rick  
Demeter, Nancy & Bob Hanwell, Rose Murray, Eileen Raich, Gini 
Reinke, Kathy Rogoff, Ted Szenger, Margaret Zapotechne & Steve 
Zapotechne. Continue to pray for our military personnel. 

Upcoming events: 
 
August 17th: Evangelism Seminar at New Hope Church  
  9:30am-noon 
 
September 17-18:  stay at home mission trip habitat build 
  ***If you want to be a part of this, today is the last 
  day to sign up as we need to turn in final numbers  
  this week 

Welcome to Brunswick Reformed Church’s worship celebrations.  

To make our mutual experience more enjoyable today please: 

 

1.  Relax - At BRC you can rest assured that you will not be embarrassed, 

singled out, or put on the spot. 

 

2.  Fill Out a Welcome Card - These can be dropped in the offering plate 

later. The information won’t be misused, and will help us know who’s been 

here.  It’s also a great way to drop a note to, or request a contact from, a staff 

member. 

 

3.  Ask for Prayer - If you have a prayer concern to share, pick up a prayer 

request form from the cart in back.  Give completed forms to an usher or the 

pastor before the service begins. 

 

4.  Know There Are Options for Children –  

• The small room in the right rear corner has rocking chairs where little 

ones can be rocked, quieted or nursed. 

• We have an excellent nursery for ages 0-3 at the far end of our education 

wing. 

 

5.  Join Us for Fellowship - Coffee and juice are served in the fellowship 

area after each service.  Join us and get acquainted.  We do ask that you not 

take drinks into worship with you. 

 

6.  Do Not Feel Obligated to Give - If you are a first-time guest, please do 

not feel obligated to participate in the offering.  This is a time when members 

and regular attendees honor God by giving to his work through this church.  

Let today be our gift to you. 

 

7.  “Give by Text” is available. Simply send a text to 330-239-8652 with 

the amount you would like to contribute.  

 

8.  BRC is on the web www.b-r-c.org 

 
Who Is BRC? We are a member of the Reformed Church in  

America, a Protestant denomination that goes back to the Reformation 

period in Europe when the Church was “reformed” according to the 

Word of God. 

We are a mixture of Christians from many denominational  
backgrounds, all seeking to grow in our spiritual maturity as we live 
by faith with Jesus as our forgiver and leader.   

http://www.b-r-c.org


Welcome to Worship! 
Order of Worship 

*Heart Preparation  

*Time of Praise 

*Prayer 

*Recite catechism/ confession/ creed 

*Announcements  

*Message 

*Prayer Concerns/ Congregational Prayer (giving of our offerings)  

*Time of Praise  

*Doxology/ Benediction/ The Lord’s Blessing 

 
Heidelberg Catechism  
 
Question 116. Why do Christians need to pray? 
 
Answer. Because prayer is the most important part of the thankfulness 
God requires of us. And also because God gives his grace and Holy  
Spirit only to those who pray continually and groan inwardly, asking 
God for these gifts and thanking him for them. 

Next week is our July Gathering Sunday with one  

service at 10:30am and we will be celebrating the  

Sacrament of Holy Communion. 



The annual church picnic is  
Sunday August 11th from  
1-6pm!  
 
Come to the Haynes family 
campground and join us for a 
number of great fun activities!  
 

We are planning for live music, corn hole tournament, fishing derby and 
a church wide kickball game. And as always there will be good food, 
swimming and great fellowship time. Mark your calendars!!!  
 
This week there will be a signup genius available on our website at 
www.b-r-c.org 
 

Sunday July 21, 2019 
 

 9:00 am: Worship service 

  Prayer in the Bible class, Green Room 
 

10:30 am.:   Worship Service 
 

10:45 am: Children’s Sunday School (dismissed from service) 

  Grades (grade at Sept 1, 2019) 1-6th, Green Room  

 

12:00 pm: Membership class, Green Room 

 

  3:00 pm: Women’s Renewal team meeting, Blue Room 

Michael and Rebekah Schreiner have been married 
for 10 years as of June 20! They will be celebrating 
this milestone with a vow renewal ceremony at 
BRC on Saturday July 27th at 4:00. They are  
extending an invitation to any of our church family 
that would like to come and celebrate with them.  

The 2020 Women’s Renewal Team is forming and 
looking for more ladies!    There is a meeting today at 
3:00 in the Blue Room for any ladies that may be  
interested in teaming, or would like more information 
about teaming.   If you have any questions, you can 
contact Michele Harbaugh (216-789-3591).   

Thank you to everyone that came out to help paint this 
week, the sanctuary looks amazing!   
 
The final step of our face life will be the new chairs which 

are arriving Wednesday between noon-2pm.  If you are available in that 
window please put “chairs” on your welcome card.  



THIS WEEK: 

   

Monday: GriefShare, 7pm-9pm, Green Room 

 

Tuesday: REFIT®, 6:30-7:30pm, Fellowship area 

  

Wednesday: Morning Bible study, 10am-12pm, Green Room 

 studying Experiencing God 

  

Thursday: REFIT®, 6:30-7:30pm, Fellowship area  

  Worship Team rehearsal, 7:15pm 

 

Friday:  Shining Stars meet at Southwest Commons at  

  1:30 p.m., studying Hebrews 

      

Saturday: REFIT®, 9am-10am, Green Room 

  Schreiner vow renewal, 4pm 

Our offering for 7/14/19 was $6,529.00 was towards the annual budget.  

Total weekly needed for budget is $8,173.00.   

REACT Student Ministries.... 
For Sunday, July 21st 
 
Sunday school 9am 
 
NO SUNDAY SCHOOL  July 28th.  
 
Middle school campers are leaving today at 

2:45pm to go to Beulah Beach. High School mission trip group is  
leaving Monday at 7:45am. 

Operation Christmas Child:  Looking ahead to  
National Collection Week in November, we have 
some planning to do for our own shoebox packing 
party!  To those of you who gave generously to the 
Good Friday offering, thank you!  This will go a 
long way to helping us reach our goal of at least 
250 shoeboxes.  Along with this we are looking for 
donations of the following: 

 
125 Matchbox/Hot Wheels cars (New) 
250 bars of soap (even the ones hotels leave for you!) 
250 boxes of 24 count crayons 
250 toothbrushes (multi-packs are fine)  
And, while these are the most needed items at this time, we will gladly 
accept any new, usable items for the shoeboxes.  Back to School sales 
are starting, and this is a great time to pick up school supplies!  As  
always, see Cindy or Jeff Toom with any questions.  Thank you!! 

NEW CHURCH DIRECTORY! We are scheduling 

photo sessions for a new directory! Pictures will be 

taken on August 9-10 and 12-14th. You can sign up 

today at the table in the fellowship area or there will 

be an active link this afternoon to sign up online on 

our website www.b-r-c.org.  

• Free photo sessions 

• One free 8x10 print 

• Free directory 

• Opportunity to purchase additional photographs –can schedule  

additional time slots if you would like additional pictures (ex.  

generational photos)—discounts and coupons available 

 

If you have any questions contact Michelle Morgan. 

 

**We are in need of volunteers to check people in as they arrive for their 

photos. If you are able to help, please sign up on our website  

www.b-r-c.org or see Michelle. Thank you! 


